

7/12/19, 3:54 PM

Our meetings are running long. We aren't going to be able to touch base today.



If we are going to implement the plan in time to make it most effective we really need to get started ASAP - like, yesterday. If we can grab 15 min so I can intro a proposed path forward that would be appreciated. We are talking about a way to keep the school open even if/when the MCA charter is terminated...which will be mid-school year.

I'm meeting with the district on the plan early next week to get a firm/written commitment for them to

---

turn over all assets in liquidation, so presumably we could keep things moving if we are prepared.

Anything related to Mason is being handled by the president's office. You'll have to talk to Mike Harner:

Ok

Cc you or Phil?

No CC, just straight to Mike.

It will keep wires from getting crossed.

Ok